
 

 

DMP Participated in the Virtual 30th International Scientific Conference 2022 of Obstetrical and 

Gynecological Society of Bangladesh (OGSB):  

 

DMP took part in the 30th International Scientific Conference of OGSB held on February 11- 12, 

2022. Dr Sharmina Rahman, Assistant Director, and Head, DMP, BRAC JPGSPH, BRAC University 

presented the ‘Role of Midwives in safe delivery’ where she focused on the Midwifery education 

progress, Midwives role and BRACU’s experience of developing Midwives with a few 

recommendations. Besides, three abstracts were also selected as poster presentations. These 

were “BRAC University midwives’” tireless effort to continue midwifery services during COVID 19 

pandemic through Midwife-led Care Centers by Bilkis Ara, BRAC JPGSPH, BRAC University, 

“Addressing psychosocial needs of midwifery students during COVID 19 pandemic, BRACU 

experience” by Anindita Binte Jahan, Counselor, DMP, BRAC JPGSPH, BRAC University, and 

“Respectful Maternity Care in Bangladesh- a concept analysis” by Jannatul Ferdoues Mitu, 

Principal in Charge, Diploma in Midwifery, BRAC JPGSPH, BRAC University. 
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